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RECOMMENDATION LETTER 

 

 

Mr Martin Mycielski is our student for the third year now. We got to know him as an ambitious 

President of the Students’ Union, an efficient organizer of academic life and a skillful and hard-

working student. 

 

Since a long time students of the Institute weren’t represented by such an active and effective 

students’ union. Communication between students and the faculty was improved. Works are 

underway to reorganize and modernize the look of the Institute. Also student life became much 

more interesting thanks to numerous excursions and events organized by Mr Mycielski. 

 

I recommend Mr Martin Mycielski, confirming his proficiency and reliability in the tasks he is 

entrusted with. 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Grażyna Grudzińska 

Director of the Institute for Iberian and Iberoamerican Studies 

Warsaw University 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


